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Welcome to PDO!!!  
We cant wait to see everyone next 
week and get the school year start-
ed.  We will send home reminders 
in the monthly newsletter and 
emails.  
It is important to LABEL EVERY-
THING!   Please call or email if 
your child will be absent because 
we worry about our precious ba-
bies! We appreciate your coopera-
tion. Office number 817-546-4414 
 Or pwagstaff@myfumc.org  

 
Our annual Scholastic Book Fair will be 
held October 19-23 . The book fair will 
be online this year. More info to come. 
This a great time to buy Christmas or 
birthday gifts.  All your purchases benefit 
the Preschool and PDO as well as less for-
tunate schools. We 
are grateful for your  
support! 

Looking Ahead 
 
Sept 2nd  Parent Orientation 
Video sent out 
Aug. 31st Meet the Teacher  
Drive through/drop off prac-
tice 
Sept. 8th 1st Day of PDO 
Oct 12th No School-
Columbus Day 
Oct. 19th–23rd Book Fair-
online this year 
Oct. 30th– 5th Annual Blood 
Drive 
 
 

September Birthdays 
 
Avery Sublett Sept. 9 
Armon Rucker Sept. 19 
Leila England  Sept. 25 
Wallace Pate  Sept. 30  



Teacher’s cannot access their cell phones throughout the 
day. They are busy teaching your precious babies. If you 
need to communicate something please contact Paula 
Wagstaff at 817-546-4414 or pwagstaff@myfumc.org  

 
Visit our website at www.FUMCfwdayschool.org 

Like us on Facebook :  
FUMC Fort Worth Preschool and Parent’s Day Out  

www.facebook.com/FUMCPreschoolandPDO   
    

 

Coraonavirus 
It is the top priority of FUMC Day School to implement increased health and safety 
standards for the health of the Day School staff and children. FUMC Day School follows 
CDC, Child Care Licensing, state and local health officials, and government directives and 
recommendations. FUMC Day School recommends that families consult the CDC’s guide-
lines as well as Minimum Health Standard Protocols for Child Care Families regarding in-
dividuals who are at higher risk for severe illness and discuss questions and concerns re-
garding your child with a medical professional. Although FUMC Day School is implement-
ing infection control strategies, sending a child is not without risk. Each family must as-
sess their own risk of exposure to the coronavirus. We want to provide consistent relia-
ble service to you and your child, while maintaining a healthy environment and minimize 
closures. FUMC Day School, if directed by local health authorities, may need to discon-
tinue any class or the entire program with less than 24-hour notice. If your child tests 
positive for COVID-19 and attended at least 1 day of class, all parents in the class will 
be notified without disclosing your child’s name. The same practices will be followed for 
FUMC Day School staff.  


